
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.newenglandafs.com

May 2015 & Beyond

The April meeting was a success, and many thanks to those who were able to attend.
Photos of the meeting are available on both our website www.newenglandafs.com  and 
our facebook page.

We have scheduled the May meeting listed below and we are looking forward to a well 
attended meeting.

May 13, 2015 Wednesday  5:00 P.M.

Iron Works Tavern
697 Jefferson Boulevard (2 blocks from the airport)
Warwick, Rhode Island 02886

Our speaker is: 
Stephanie Salmon l Vice President Government Affairs l American Foundry Society – 
Washington Office 
Topic: Critical Issues Impacting the Metalcasting Industry.

She will be presenting on events taking place in Washington that will affect our industry. 
This is a great opportunity to hear the voice of our society and learn what to expect in 
future governmental legislation and how it can impact our businesses. 

http://www.newenglandafs.com/
http://www.newenglandafs.com/


Once again, I am challenging the Ocean Staters to show up and support their chapter as 
they have in the past. This is a don’t miss meeting. The national organization is picking 
up the costs of having Stephanie present at our meeting so please put this on your 
calendars as a “must do” meeting.

The meeting is being held appropriately at a historic former Iron Foundry and includes 
dinner and the cost is $35.00 per person with a cash bar.  

Also, the long awaited event is near, dust off your clubs and skills and get ready to play in 
the New England AFS OPEN or (wide open).

Mark Johnson and Brian White have once again teamed up to put together another great 
golf event. We will be sending out the registration forms shortly and also putting them on 
our website so they can be downloaded. Call your friends, wake the neighbors, alert the 

authorities and start practicing. It will be here before you know it. Details below:

AFS 2015 ANNUAL GOLF OUTING NEW ENGLAND CHAPTER

FRIDAY – JUNE 5, 2015
HERITAGE COUNTRY CLUB CHARLTON, MA



$85 per golfer includes golf, cart, lunch, soda, steak roast, and prizes.

$25 per person for steak roast only for the non-golfers who wish to join us.

Raffle after steak roast

Registration forms will be sent out via e-mail and in addition will be available for 
downloading on our website.

We are looking to add payment capabilities onto our website so that members can pay in 
advance with their credit card via Paypal.

If you have any ideas for future chapter meetings or events then please let me or anyone 
of our officers or Boards members know and we will try and schedule them.
 
I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com 

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, 
both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren’t able to connect 
on either, please let me know and we’ll get you set up.

As always, we encourage your suggestions for meeting topics. The chapter remains 
strong only through the efforts of our members. Anyone interested in joining the Board, 
please e-mail me at emarczyszak@burndy.com. We welcome your interest and 
participation.

Hope to see you all at a future chapter event.

Thanks for your continued support, 
Ed Marczyszak
Chairman
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